The Mathematical Assoctation of America

(INCORPORATED)

A. B, Willcox

Executive Director

1225 Connecticut Avenue, N, W,
Washington, D. C. 20036

(202) 223-19717

May 28, 1970

Dear Colleague:

We have no record of having received axzgRRx¥xRRxRRKxRLLIxeTRORRK e
FR R/ ARTRRRKEKREXREXFEUXXEBEEXERXE¥Xa report on the date and place of

our next meeting. s umﬁiig:;:;z:l
' C-20-7c

I wonder if you would be so kind as to complete the enclosed forms
and return to me at your earliest convenience.

Also, if necessary,woﬁld you forward to the appropriate officer the
enclosed letter regarding a representative from your section at the
Meeting of Section Officers in Laramie? It is important that we obtain
the name of this official representative before July 1 so that he can be
sent all preliminary information about the meeting.

Thank you for your cooperation in these matters.

Sincerely,

ABW: jh | \. B. Willcox,
Encl. Executive Director




